May 18, 1981

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Please take notice:

A Public Hearing will be held by the Zoning and Planning
Commission of the City of Napoleon, Ohio in the Council Chambers
of the City Building, located at 255 W. Riverview Avenue, on
Tuesday, June 9, 1981 at 6:00 P.M. to consider the following
item: .

To reconsider a request filed by Ron Zachrich on behalf
of Dr. & Mrs. R. S. Soriano for a Special Use Permit
for the property located at 158 E. Maumee.

Said Special Use Permit is to allow more than one
building on a lot as per Section 151.44 (A) (2) (a)

of the Napoleon Zoning Code. The aforementioned
property is more particularly described as Lot

4 & 5 along with the connecting vacated alley and

a parcel north to the river, John Diemer's Subdivision
of Outlot 2,

All persons desiring to speak for or against the above
pProposals may appear at the meeting and be heard thereon.
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